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The	sudden	closure	of	the	borders	between	the	United	Kingdom	and	parts	of	continental
Europe	to	stop	spreading	the	new	variant	of	the	Covid-19	virus	is	causing	delay	in	delivery
of	mail.	Further	restrictions	at	the	borders,	that	might	occur	in	the	case	of	a	no-deal	Brexit
by	the	end	of	the	year,	may	cause	even	more	delay	in	mail	delivery	from	the	continent.	If
you	haven’t	received	Hydro	International	and	Hydro	International	Business	Guide	till
date,	please	be	aware	that	the	delivery	of	the	magazines	could	suffer	from	aforementioned
closure	and	other	restrictions.	This	delay	can	occur	in	the	United	Kingdom,	but	also	in
other	countries,	where	airports	in	the	UK	are	being	used	as	hub	for	further	transport.	We
ask	for	your	understanding.
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